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Riverside College
Corner Cellars & Carmine Drive Burgundy Estate

021 802 2001/ 074 779 1352

15 June 2018
Dear Parents,
Even though a report is a reflection on what a learner has achieved, please take in mind, that those marks are not a reflection on what he/she will achieve one day. With Albert Einstein not getting accepted for high school, J.K. Rowling not at University and Steven Spielberg not at film school (all because they grades were too low). That did not terminate their dreams to success! Even Michael Jordan wasn’t chosen for his university’s basketball team, and Oprah Winfrey was fired at her job as she was “unfit for television”. Please support your child, regardless of his/her report, as greatness does not depend on a school report! 

Grade 12 fundraising – SPUR June 26th: Have you booked your table for dinner yet?
San Migual Spur Westcoast Village has kindly given permission for our matrics to raise funds via their restaurant on the evening of June 26th. Funds will be raised on commission and or tips earned. They will be at the Spur from 6pm until 9pm and you can phone 021 554 5492 to reserve a table. All proceeds will go towards their Matric Dance fund. Please help us and support our matrics, we hope we will be able to witness the concept of ‘paying it forward’ in action since all learners end up having to fund raise for a matric dance and all learners in grades 1 to 11 will have to go through the same process of raising funds. Our Matrics of 2018 hope that they can count on your support.
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STAR OF THE WEEK:
Well done to our stars.  We are very proud of you!
Grade R
Leah Scholtz


        
Grade 4
Lariesa Sides
Grade 1 
Issabella-Rose Diergaardt 



Grade 3
Mercedez Anthony 
ANNOUNCEMENT: Our card machine has finally arrived and debit and credi card payments (Visa & Mastercare are now being accepted in the office.
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[image: image6.wmf]NEWS FROM THE GRADE 6 CLASS
Miss Reid has been very impressed by the maturity of the grade 6 learners.
They also had lots of fun and high lights during this term. The animals you see in the pictures, was from their Performance Art assessment. Various science experiments were conducted to learn about solubility of several types of matter. A water filter that is in the process of being completed. Thank you, Ru-Yun, for not only treating us with birthday cake, but also included sushi for her classmates and teachers!
LIBRARY
There will be no more library visits for Term 2. Please return outstanding books, if not done yet, to Edgemead Library, to avoid fines. 
IMPORTANT DATES: 
* Saturday 16 June: Youth Day
* Monday 18 June: Intermediate Phase exams end 

* Monday 18 June: Gr1-2 outing to the Ostrich Ranch 

* Tuesday 19 June: Intermediate Phase outing to the Science Museum 

* Thursday 21 June: School close for learners 
EXAMINATION TIMETABLE
Please note that children must provide a valid doctor’s note should they be absent during the formal assessments and exams. 

	DATE
	EXAM

	Monday 18 June 2018
	Natural Science and Technology
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Brain teaser answer: #20: 51 and 15, or 42 and 24 
 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 
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A note from the vice principal, Madelein Luttig
 When our goal is to instill positive traits in our children, we often don’t want to rely on material rewards. If you are like me, I want my son to do the right thing because it’s the right thing. I don’t want him to go through life with a what’s-in-it-for-me attitude. In some cases, like performing household chores, it can be appropriate to offer pocket money rewards. It’s important for our children to learn that to earn money, you must work and fulfill your obligations. However, I also want my son to learn that there are many things in life that can bring us joy that has nothing to do with money. Relationships, freedom and self-care provide many benefits that can not be purchased. Here are a few ideas that you could use. A reward coupon for kids, a reward jar or a daily routine sticker chart all great ideas. Here are some ideas of things that could be printed or written on your coupons: A sleepover party for up to 3 friends, staying up 30 minutes past bed time, Dinner of your choice, Movie night-you pick the movie, getting out of one chore, Building a blanket fort, Game night or maybe a Pajama Day! 
These will make it just that little bit easier to reinforce good behaviour. 
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Enjoy your weekend.

Primary School Staff
Happy Birthday!





A very happy birthday Ru-Yun Chen (grade 6) who 


celebrated her birthday last week (6 June)























	


























Brainteaser: #21


Using only addition, how do you add eight 8’s and get the number 1000? 











NEWSLETTER #21 15 JUNE 18 JNRS

